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Boone County Public Works 

          PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Darren Kimbrel, Road Maintenance Superintendent 

 

DATE: August 30, 2017  

 

EVENT: Road Closure – Stanley Poe Road 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather permitting, Boone County Public Works will be performing 

maintenance on the low water crossing on Stanley Poe Road 

approximately one mile north of State Route N. The work will begin at 

8:00 am on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 and will be completed the 

morning of Thursday, September 7, 2017.  The road will be closed to all 

thru traffic at this location and an alternate route will be required. 

 

If you have questions or concerns please contact Boone County Public 

Works at 573-449-8515.  

 
 


